
 
 
 
 
 
To Parents/Carers of pupils invited to attend the Wandsworth Mediation Service sessions 

 
 

22nd March 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Wandsworth Mediation Service 
 

We are pleased to introduce a new course, delivered in school by Wandsworth Mediation Service. They are 
an award-winning, not-for-profit organisation, specialising in conflict management training. They also 
provide free conflict support for Wandsworth residents, such as mediation, conflict coaching and 
facilitation. Please visit their website for more information about their work. 
 
The course is designed to give children essential skills in conflict resolution, effective communication and 
problem-solving. These are valuable life skills that will be beneficial for your child now and in the future.  
 
Course schedule 
The initial phase of the course will be held on Wednesday 17th April and Friday 19th April. The six formal 
group sessions (one per week) will take place after the introductory sessions, from the week beginning 22nd 
April. 
 
Each session will last for approximately 1 hour, and we will rotate times so your child does not always miss 
the same lesson. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
Jonathan Miller 
Assistant Headteacher 
 
 

http://wandsworthmediation.co.uk/

